
Tip of the Month – March 2023
Three steps up and three steps down.

Do you have construction or renovation plans?

Nowadays, when the robot place is constructed, a pit is often
made near the robot. This is very useful when you want to do
something with the cow and the udder.
Obviously no treatments that cause painful and bad memories
for the cow of the robot visit.
Then three steps down is a nice size to be able to reach
everything.

For the office space, three steps up is very pleasant.
When the office is in a good place, you have a beautiful view
over the cows and “the stable!”(Being able to look over the
robot into the stable is often an extra three steps higher).
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